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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses Proposed OSHA Rule with
McKnight’s

News

2.17.23 

In an interview with McKnight’s Senior Living, Todd Logsdon shares his insight on an interim final

rule published by the Occupational Health and Safety Administration (OSHA) that, if finalized, would

give employees twice as much time to report suspected criminal antitrust violations of their

employers under the Criminal Antitrust Anti-Retaliation Act (CAARA). He explains that “a person

who believes that he or she has been discharged or otherwise discriminated against in violation of

CAARA would now have 180 days, not 90 days, to report the alleged violation.”

To read the article visit McKnight’s Senior Living.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Todd B. Logsdon

Partner

502.561.3971

Email

Service Focus

Workplace Safety and Catastrophe Management

https://www.mcknightsseniorliving.com/home/news/business-daily-news/proposed-osha-rule-would-double-time-for-employees-to-report-suspected-employer-criminal-antitrust-violations/
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/todd-b-logsdon.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/todd-b-logsdon.html
tel:502.561.3971
mailto:tlogsdon@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/workplace-safety-and-catastrophe-management/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Workplace Safety and Catastrophe Management

Industry Focus

Healthcare

Related Offices

Louisville

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/workplace-safety-and-catastrophe-management/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/industries/healthcare.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/louisville.html

